
 

The Standard Helps Employers Focus on Total Cost of Poor Employee Health  
PORTLAND, Ore.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Employers, brokers and consultants should carefully consider the 
total cost of poor employee health, not just the more identifiable medical and pharmaceutical costs, 
according to a new productivity insight paper titled Productivity Insight #1 – Health-Related Lost 
Productivity: Causes and Solutions from Standard Insurance Company (“The Standard”). read more »  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here for online version.     For internal use only. Reprints available for purchase. 

http://ebn.benefitnews.com/eletter/profile/8/4348.html

